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This is an extremely misguided bill. Gun violence is not caused by guns purchased 

through legal FFL’s.  Gun violence is not caused by legally purchased guns or law 

abiding citizens. More regulations placed on Oregon’s small businesses will not make 

one bit of difference in gun violence in this state. Criminals already do not follow the 

current gun laws. Criminals are not using legally purchased guns. More laws will 

simply be ignored by the criminals in this state. At the same time, more gun laws will 

be another hardship to small family businesses and law abiding gun owners in this 

state. Legally purchased guns in the hands of law abiding citizens are a constitutional 

right.  If you truly want to minimize gun violence, focus on criminals!  Leave small 

businesses and law abiding citizens alone.  


